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NEWS AND UPDATES 

BULL RUNNER ROUTE B SERVICE ALERT 

02/07/2022 

Starting February 7th Bull Runner Route B will stop service at 9:30pm Monday 

through Thursday. 

BULL RUNNER ROUTE G SERVICE ALERT 

Update on 02/14/2022 

 

ATTENTION: Route G Southbound stops (501, 503, 505, 601) may not be 

accessible 


